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Editor’s Note 

Hey Key Clubbers, happy 

October!! I hope everyone is doing 

well. I’m really excited for this month 

because it’s finally spooky season, and 

you know what that means… dressing 

up for Halloween and LOTS of candy. 

Anyway, this month we will be doing 

our annual Trick or Treat for UNICEF 

donation box, which is a Halloween 

movement whose donations will be 

given to raise funds for UNICEF’s 

lifesaving programs. 

We also have a few other service projects in store for this month, 

such as the Trees for Kaimuki and October Special Olympics service 

projects. Patricia and the rest of us on the board have been working 

really hard to provide you guys with as many service projects as we 

can, so I hope to see you guys there! I look forward to more service 

projects with everyone in the future.

- Kaitlin 
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President’s Message
Happy October, Damien Memorial 

Key Club members! It is finally the time 

for Halloween and gaining more 

calories from eating hordes of 

Halloween candy. On a more 

academic note, we have officially 

finished both our first quarter of school 

and our first quarter of Key Club. I hope 

all of you are keeping up your grades 

and motivation to complete all your 

schoolwork. 

In terms of service, we will be participating in the Kroc Center’s Special 

Olympics Project this month; please sign up for the project, if you haven’t already. 

This is a great opportunity for you all to make a difference in the lives of people 

you have never met before, so please take advantage of this as well. 

This month is also the last month for all of you to turn in your Key Club forms 

for this year. If you have not already, please do so by October 28 in Mr. Nitta’s 

room. 
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September brought forth the Okinawan Festival at the Convention 

Center! Damien Key Club members, dressed in hair nets and gloves, were 

stationed at the yakisoba stand in the corner of the Okinawan Festival. 

Tasks included scooping yakisoba, garnishing the noodles, and retrieving 

drinks from festival attendees. They ensured that every customer received 

the same amount of food and was satisfied with their delicious Japanese 

food. Not only did they get to serve the community some delicious 

yakisoba, but they were also able to have a taste of a fast-paced work 

environment. Volunteers could walk around the festival after their shift to 

watch performances and enjoy the various celebrations.

festival!OkinawaN
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Suicide 
awareness 
infographics

September is Suicide Prevention Awareness Month. Damien Key Club members 

created infographics to spread awareness about suicide prevention and mental 

health. They utilized creativity and research to make these infographics physically or 

digitally through websites such as Canva and Google Slides. Encouraging mental 

health, discouraging suicide, knowing and recognizing signs of suicide, and stress 

are only a few of the many things discussed in these infographics.

Year-long students should feel safe, welcomed, and heard inside and outside of 

school. Education is essential so that, as a Damien ‘ohana, we can protect and look 

out for each other. This project helped volunteers express their creative side with 

unique designs while spreading awareness about mental health, an extremely 

prevalent topic today.
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM): TBD -

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -
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Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Lillian Murakami

- Treasurer -
Julia Gonzales

- Editors -
Kaitlin Mercado

Elizabeth Nguyen

Kaihokulani Hanley

- Class Directors -
Katherine Casino

Gabrielle Hall

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

